
Having underground lines sounds great, but how is the Strategic Underground Program 
paid for? First, the Virginia State Corporation Commission reviews the cost associated 
with the program. Funding then comes through a monthly adjustment on customer bills. 
The Strategic Underground Program benefits all customers across our service territory 
because by placing the most outage prone lines underground, our crews can be much 
more efficient at getting the lights back on for everyone. 


